
 

 
 
 
 

 
Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day; Working Together. 

 
Wednesday 26th February 2025 

 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
To celebrate World Book Day this year we are going to think about the ‘Power of a 
Bedtime Story.’  
 
There are many benefits to sharing a story at bedtime with your child: 
 

• Research suggests that reading aloud to your child for twenty minutes a day 
can contribute to an improvement in performance at school.  

• Reading a bedtime story offers comfort and reassurance and offers quality 
time between you and your child.  

• Reading with your child can stimulate imagination and develop language and 
vocabulary.  

 
On Thursday 6th March 2025, your child is invited to attend school dressed in their 
favourite pyjamas and with their favourite bedtime story to share with their class 
at the end of the day.  
 
Your child will participate in different world book day activities throughout the day to 
support and encourage a love of reading.  
 
 
Scan the QR code to visit the world book day 
website for several more activity ideas that you 
can try at home to celebrate too.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mrs Barker and Mr Horne 
Joint English Subject Leaders  
 

Head Teacher: Miss Lorna Haskey 
 

School Office Telephone: 0115 9155 737 
Email: admin@crabtreefarm.nottingham.sch.uk 

Website: www.crabtreefarmprimary.com 
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